
 

L.D. Bell High School Orchestras 

Full Symphony UIL Information 

 

 

 

Attention Full Symphony Students: 

 

UIL is Wednesday, March 4. Bring or wear your uniform to school. Bring your lunch, snacks, 

dinner, drinks, and instrument. You will report to the orchestra room at 11:18 am. Here is a 

breakdown of our schedule: 

 

8:45 AM: Report to 1st and 2nd period as usual. 

11:18 AM: Report to the Orchestra Room. You will eat lunch and change into your concert 

uniform. You will have time to take A-lunch and eat in the cafeteria if needed. Do not leave 

campus for lunch! Be ready to go to the buses.  

12:30 PM: We will get on the buses. There will be 3 buses so feel free to spread out. Depart for 

Newman Smith High School. 

1:00 PM: Arrive at Newman Smith High School (then sit around for a bit) 

3:05 PM: Warm-Up Room for Full Orchestra 

3:50 PM: Concert for Full Orchestra 

4:35 PM: Sight-Reading for Full Orchestra 

5:15 PM (estimated): Load Bus and Leave Newman Smith to return to Bell H.S. If the bus is 

late, we can eat our dinners and snacks while we wait.  

 

Parents are highly encouraged to watch the competition. When students perform during the 

school day, there is often very little to no audience to play for, and it really helps the students’ 

confidence to have some support. We are going to have to wait for the bus to finish its normal 

route before it drives to Newman Smith to pick us up. The estimated pick-up time is 5:15 PM. If 

you are able to watch the competition, you may take your student home with you afterwards as 

long as you sign them out with me.  

 

Newman Smith High School is located at 2335 N. Josey Lane, Carrollton, 75006. 

If you have any questions about UIL, please email me at allisonking@hebisd.edu. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs. King 

mailto:allisonking@hebisd.edu

